
Hello Lakers Friends and Family
-Chartwell's is officially providing food services every day! The
menu has been outstanding.
-New technology has been purchased! The technology sees 15 new
laptops dedicated to middle school. The laptops will allow teachers
to enhance student learning.
-Harvey High is looking at refreshing the computer lab and
examining introducing: 3D printers, heat press, sewing machines,
green screens, iPads, t-shirt maker, pod cast equipment, mircobits
and more. The computer lab will be reconfigured and allow our
students to engage in developing and bringing their ideas to life.
-Semester two is almost here. We have been able to create a
schedule that will allow our grade 9-12 students some exciting
opportunities, such as having grade 9 having some time in the
skilled trades shop class. 
-There has been lots of discussion regarding the changes coming to
the French Immersion program, even though the changes do not
impact Harvey High right away, it is important to share your voice
and hear what the changes entail. Please check social media to
learn more about surveys, virtual meetings and in-person meetings.
If you want to participate and are unsure as to how, please contact
the school.

Upcoming events:
January 23-27: Assessment week for grade 9-12 students

Jan 30 and 31: Turn around days 
NO school for grade 9-12 students 

February 1: First day of second semester
Remember to follow us on Instagram and our Harvey High

Facebook page. 
Yours in Education 

Jeremy MacIver





